
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

2. DEPUTATIONS 
 
 2.1 John Doyle (Area Controller, Southern Canterbury District of New Zealand Police)  
 
 Mr Doyle has regularly attended meetings of the Board.  He updated the Board on the new 

Canterbury Police District structure, which has recently come into effect. 
 
 2.2 Sarah Oliver and Joe McCarthy, South West Area Plan 
 
 The South West Area Plan has been promoted to the Board over recent months by Ms Oliver 

and she took this opportunity to provide more information to members. 
 
 It was acknowledged that there are many major issues involved in this growth area and it was 

decided that a Board seminar be held on Tuesday 30 March 2004 at 4.30 pm to allow more 
discussion on this topic. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


